
From: Jones, Jack <JonesJ@missouri.edu> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2023 3:27 PM
To: Rebecca Noecker <Rebecca.Noecker@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Billy's

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Dear Councilperson Noecker,

I understand that Billy's on Grand has applied for a new Class N license to serve liquor until 1
am. This, if granted, would nullify existing enforcement processes, which seems a slick move
to evade responsibility for two pending enforcement processes. Also, a 1 am closing is not
consistent with the multi-use neighborhood.

Please reject the application.

John R. Jones, PhD
57 Avon St. S.
55105
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